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GRANITE CITY - Granite City Police Department Sgt. John Redstone has made a 
significant difference in the lives of young people with his long-time officer roles in the 
community's schools.John is retiring after 22 years of dedicated service to the Granite 
City Police Department.The Granite City Police Department made this statement about 
Redstone's retirement: "Sergeant Redstone was a huge influence on young people in our 
community through his many years as both as a School Resource Officer and DARE
/SABRE Officer. Sergeant Redstone will be missed but we wish him luck in his future 
endeavors."
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